## Lena Bonner

From:

Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight

Sent:

Friday, September 13, 2024 4:12 PM

To:

Lena Bonner

Subject:

Sheriff Elect Brantley

Dear Ms Bonner,

Would you please place on the Public Safety Committee September 24th to allow Sheriff Elect Gino Brantley to make a presentation. I would greatly appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Commissioner McKnight

Get Outlook for iOS

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy version.

AED:104.1